From: Willie Gallagher

**Sent:** 26 September 2007 15:53

To: Reynolds, Steve Subject: RE: Presentation

Steve.

Thanks. Can I just say how gutted I am over the SDS/SUC/tie performance to deliver the dates for the IFC drawings. I found it hard to restrain my emotions at the MUDFA sub-committee. I understand from Steven why you couldn't attend but this issue is rocking confidence of all stakeholders on the Tram project and was also discussed at the Tram Project Board this morning. I understand Alan's point that he is dependent on BT etc, but in September, Jason eloquently discussed all the good things that SDS have implemented to give the project confidence, not one of September deliverables were met.

See you soon,

Willie

From: Reynolds, Steve [mailto:ReynoldsS@pbworld.com]

**Sent:** 26 September 2007 14:23

**To:** Willie Gallagher **Subject:** Presentation

Willie

Thank-you for the opportunity to meet with you last week. Following that meeting I have now reviewed the information we have which describes the vision for the Tram Network. I have arranged for the material to be put together to provide a comprehensive overview of the design intent so if you could let me know when would be most convenient for you to spend some time we'd be pleased to meet with you to go through the presentation and focus on the key highlights.

Regards - Steve

NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain confidential information for

the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an authorized recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies.